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What a great start to the year Haughmond have had!We have learnt all about the differences and similarities between Paris and London in our geography lessons and have produced some tourist maps and brochures, whilst learning about the key landmarks in each city. 
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In science we have been learning all about light and discovering how we see objects and how light is able to travel in straight lines.








[image: C:\Users\platt.a\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.Word\IMG_5498.jpg]In P E, we have had some exciting tag rugby games and are now beginning to learn the essential rules and we have also been so impressed with the children's development of swimming over a short period of time.

Our English has been writing that has developed from reading the Queen of the Falls and the children have written some excellent diaries as their final piece.
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Place Value and the Four Rules are what Haughmond have been learning in Maths this term. We do all need to practice our multiplication times tables and ensure that we have quick recall.




[image: ]. In RE - we have been learning about the meaning of the question - What does it mean if God is holy and loving? This has sparked some thorough discussions as we have progressed through the topic









In computing, Miss Richards has been teaching the children about how data is transferred across the internet. 

In French the children have been learning to tell the time and talk about their daily routines.

Finally, in PSHE the children have been learning about Life skills and have had the opportunity to visit Lifeline earlier in the term. In class, we have also had a visit from the nurses to talk about the sugar in their diets and how to look after themselves as well as learning about harmful and non- harmful drugs.
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Does God need to be both
holy and loving?

Christians believe this brings a balance of compassion and wisdom/hunility.
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